
  

 

Declaration for no non-US channel operation 
 

DATE: November 10, 2011 
 
 

We, ICP Electronics Inc. declare that the device does not support any non-US channels in all the operational 
mode(s) for the following product. 
 

FCC ID: RFHTACTUM-4NTR 
 

If you should have any question(s) regarding this declaration, please don’t hesitate to contact us. Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
----------------------------------- 

Evin Tsai / Manager  

ICP Electronics Inc. 

Tel: +886 2-26902098-18278  
Fax: +886 2-26902099 
E-mail : evintsai@iei.com.tw 
 


